
Does your troop have big goals to achieve? Interested in selling cookies 
during National Girl Scout Cookie Weekend 2023 (February 17-19) but can’t 

because our delivery week falls after? 

•	 With at least 75% girl participation during the 2022 Treats, Reads & More 
Program, your troop can receive up to 50 cases of cookies ahead of  
delivery week!  

•	 Girl participation is earning at least 1 patch listed on the order form. Girls can do this by 
sending 18+ emails to earn the Swimming Seal patch. It’s that easy! 

•	 Qualifying troops will have a one-time opportunity to order up to 50 cases of cookies 
the week of January 9, 2023. 

•	 Troops will pick up cookies at their designated cupboard between  
February 15-16—before cupboards officially open the week of March 13! 

•	 Host early booths with those cookies anytime over National Girl Scout Cookie Weekend! 

•	 Troops will be responsible for finding booth locations and may not approach 
GSNYPENN-sponsored sites (such as malls and Walmart). Reach out to your  
SU Cookie Coordinator for ideas, too!

 
If your troop qualifies, we’ll send more details a little closer to cookie season.  
(Must meet troop qualifications before Treats, Reads & More concludes on November 8, 2022.) 

GOOD LUCK!

SWEET 
Early Cookie Booth Opportunity!


